

Concepcion, August 23, 1955 .-

Dr.
Benjamin G. Horning, M.D.
W.K. Kellog Foundation
Battle Creek, Michigan
U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Horning:

I hope you have already received my letter of August 12, about Dr. Altamirano.

BIBL

We can offer Dr. Altamirano a salary of about 120.000 chileans pesos. But as it changes accordingly with the cost of living, I guess that if Dr. Altamirano is coming next year the actual figure shall be much higher. This salary is a good one in money value in Chile, and a family of four can live pretty well with it.

According to a recent letter from Dr. Altamirano he is already engaged in a special research proyect in Dr. Nachmanson's and can't be free till next year. If he can be here August or September 1956, it would be fine; but I wonder if having that engagement how can he menage to accept your fellowship in teaching.

I am thinking also taht maybe Dr. Altamirano would like to tring with him a young physiologist for his staff. We have vacancies for such a person, too.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,